
 
In Celebration of 

 
American Education Week 

 

 
 

You are invited to attend 
 

Invite Parents to School Day 
 

Holland Brook School 
Wednesday, November 11, 2009 

Dear Parents: 

Holland Brook School will join thousands of schools nationwide in celebrating American 
Education Week. As part of the celebration, we will be organizing “Invite Parents to School 
Day” on Wednesday, November 11, 2009, to provide you with a firsthand look at what the 
school day is like for your child.  This initiative is designed to spotlight the importance of 
parental involvement in a child’s education.   
 
We encourage you to participate in this important day.  Please fill out the attached form below to 
confirm your participation and return it to your child’s teacher by November 9, 2009.  Open 
visitation times are as follows: 
 

Grade 5    Grade 4 
 9:10 – 10:00 a.m.   10:30 – 11:20 a.m. 

 
Please join us for a visit to your child’s classroom, using the main entrance to sign in and obtain 
your required Visitor’s Pass.   Classrooms will be open for visitation only during the posted 
times.  Please do not bring younger children/siblings as school will be ‘in session’ during open 
house hours.  At the end of your visit please return to the main office to sign out.  As a courtesy 
to our students and teachers, all cell phones should be turned off or set on vibrate so as not to 
interrupt the class.  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I/We will be attending the Open House on November 11th: 
 
 
Student’s Name__________________________________________________ 
 
Homeroom Teacher________________________________Grade___________  
 


